
,

/ ~~M-
~

unc ascaveay sysTams

'aieorore 401 364-7701O.vrs.cn of United Nvc: ear Corporation Cne N3rr3;1' set ''3'i
,, , , ,

A unc Assounces creany weco pie .. :: en Arece is:anc en2:. , t.(
July 3, 1979

~ ~ ' u .' L XdiC 34
CEB: 79-121

J . S . W,. .. ' ;13...

-23 3 'w'.h E 3:CN
CCM

" c cylcy' - - *U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cctmission
Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Quality Assurance Program for Radioactive
Material Shipping Containers - Docket No.
71-0241

Reference: Letter on Subject, Charles E. MacDonald to
C. E. Bowers, dated April 20, 1979

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to the referenced letter,
which requested revision of the subject Quality Assurance
Program to provide additional information for your evalua-
tion. We have revised our Quality Assurance Program based
on the guidance provided with your letter, and are trans-
mitting seven copies with this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please
contact Mr. R. Gregg.

Very truly yours,

'

.kPBowers g-
-General Manager ,
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